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Monday 13th May 2019 

 
Dear Parents  

As part of our commitment to looking after the natural environment, we will holding the following outdoor sessions 

at our quillets at Penberth, where we will be planting and tending to vegetables.  

 Thursday 16th May 

 Thursday 6th June 

 Thursday 20th June 

 Thursday 18th July 

The sessions will form part of our normal Forest School and gardening activities held on Thursday afternoons. In 

addition to looking after the quillets, we will also be holding our usual drama lessons with John Brolly, so our 

children can benefit from the outdoor environment as a stimulus.  

We will be leaving school at 1.15pm and returning to school by 3.15pm. During the afternoon the children will have 

an opportunity to participate in both gardening and drama activities. 

As we will be outside for the whole afternoon the children will need to be suitably dressed in clothes that you are 

happy to get dirty. They will need to bring wellington boots and a waterproof coat for the sessions, along with a 

named water bottle.  

We would love to be joined by parents for these sessions and welcome younger siblings to join us under parent 

supervision. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Kathryn Carter 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Quillet Sessions:  
 

Name of child _______________________________________  

 

I am able to help with the session on _____________________________________________________ 

 

Signed _________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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